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With the new AP Test Schedule published by College Board some students have decided NOT to take an AP Test which has been ordered for them.  The FORM below collects the information from each student and helps facilitate the refund process.  If the student paid for a test and decides not to take it, they will receive a refund.  If a refund is due, it will not be issued until ALL testing sessions have been completed.  The student has until the actual test day to decide whether or not to take a test.  There are no cancellation fees.  For a STEM related AP test, there will be no refunds for the first one ordered as it is paid for by the State.  COMPLETION OF THE FORM IS FOR LASSITER HIGH SCHOOL PURPOSES ONLY.  

Students need to complete the following form:  https://forms.gle/WAF6Yp6EbMvY73648


